
Dear Parents and Carers, 

You are invited to attend a meeting on Wednesday 10th April with your child’s class 

teacher to discuss their personal targets for this term. The meetings will be held on 

Teams from 3.30-5.00pm and can be booked using Parents Evening manager on School 

Life.  These are available to book from 12:00pm today. 

In preparation for the meeting, please familiarise yourself with your child’s personal 

targets on page 198 of their planners. If you haven’t already done so, please sign this 

page to say that you are aware of the targets that have been set.  

These targets are important to ensure your child can celebrate their progress over a 

term. We know that when the data sheets come out each term it can be frustrating to 

see 'Working Towards' on your child's data report. This meeting will allow you to see the 

small steps of progress that your child is making within the 'Working Towards' bracket. 

This meeting will also give you information about the interventions and support your 

child will be getting in school over the following term. 

Thank you in advance for your support and co-operation. 

We look forwards to seeing you on Teams on Wednesday 10th April. 

Thank you. 

Sent via 
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